
 

Water Quality Laboratory 
916-808-3737 
7501 College Town Drive 
Sacramento, CA 95826-2382 

 

June 26, 2020 
 
Rachid Ait-Lasri, Water Resource Control Engineer 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Drinking Water 
District 09, Sacramento 
1001 I Street, 17th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: Lead Service Line Replacement Timeline for CWS 3410020 – City of Sacramento  

This letter, with accompanying spreadsheet and pipe replacement project map are supporting documents for 
the Lead Service Line Replacement (LSLR) Section of the City of Sacramento (City) 2019 electronic Annual 
Report, previously submitted to your office on 6/17/2020. The City’s LSLR project is part of the City’s ongoing 
Accelerated Meter Project. The City will have completed replacement of all lines and fittings of unknown 
materials and/or lead by the end of June 2020. Lines and fittings replaced include 5,786 service lines of unknown 
material and 210 lead fittings (goosenecks, pigtails and corporation stops) - all in the East Sacramento area.     

Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information or have any questions. 
 
Thanks,  

 
 
Mark Severeid 
Water Quality Superintendent | Water Division 
City of Sacramento | Department of Utilities 
7501 College Town Drive 
Sacramento, CA 95826 
916-808-8667 (desk) | 916-262-4970 (cell) 

 

Cc:    Pravani Vandeyar 
         Michelle Carry 
         Chris Powell 


